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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Years Three and Four Girls Football 

The children enjoyed taking part in a variety of activities and practising different football skills 

alongside other schools from the area. They were even lucky enough to meet Abbie Britton, the 

manager of the Exeter City Ladies Football team. 

 

Monday 18th March Whole School Photograph, Tempest Photography 

Please note that the whole school photograph will be taken on Monday.  Please ensure that your child 

comes to school in their school uniform. 

Tuesday 19th March, Years Five and Six, Inter School Quicksticks Hockey 

Your child can come to school wearing their PE kit, they will need to bring a warm waterproof coat 

and a water bottle.  The children will depart and return to school before lunch time. 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.businessinsider.com/ceos-are-the-only-people-who-care-about-corporate-logos-2012-6&sa=U&ei=NNFoU4DJOaen0AXVrICICw&ved=0CDAQ9QEwAQ&usg=AFQjCNF9J_qwJiqJ3YIpGGpLr-_tlupy


Parent/Carer Consultations 

Please liaise with your child’s Class Teacher, email the office on admingoodleigh@goodilf.org.uk or 

phone on 01271 342977 to book a ten minute slot to discuss your child’s/children’s progress. 

Consultations will take place in school on the week commencing 18th March 2024. 

Reception, Year One and Year Two Wednesday 20th March from 12:10 until 17:00 

Friday 22nd March from 12:30 until 15:30 

Years Three and Four Monday 18th March from 15:40 until 18:00 

Wednesday 20th March from 15:40 until 18:00 

Year Five Monday 18th March from 15:40 until 18:00 

Thursday 21st March from 15:40 until 18:00 

Year Six Monday 18th March from 15:40 until 16:15 

Wednesday 20th March from 15:40 until 18:00 

Thursday 21st March from 15:40 until 16:30 

 

Comic Relief Day 

Thank you to everyone for your generous donations. The children enjoyed themselves and raised 

£157.29 for Comic Relief. 

Kind regards, 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 18th March Whole School Photograph, Tempest Photography 

Tuesday 19th March  Years Five and Six, Hockey, Park School 

Tuesday 26th March Reception, Years One and Two, Above Bounds Theatre presents 

'Brilliant Bee' at St Anne’s, Barnstaple 

Thursday 28th March Last Day of Term 

Friday 29th March  Bank Holiday 
 



 


